Contracts with Outside Parties

All contracts with outside parties are reviewed by College Counsel and signed by the Chief Administative Officer or the Treasurer.  Contracts should be sent to College Counsel for review at least two weeks before they are needed to be completed, since College counsel may need some time to renegotiate some contract items.

